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Gentlemen,

The USUS crew on the Hercules 200 performed above expectations.  They were very professional
 and extremely hard working.  I was quite impressed with the work ethic even in less than ideal
 conditions. 

The crew caught an oversight upon loading equipment onto the boat (dive ladders missing) but

 overcame this obstacle without any delays and had a safe alternative that worked well.  We also had
 some issues with the permanent magnet MPI yokes as they would not pass the “pie gauge” test but
 this was rectified with the AC Yokes that were loaded as back-up.  Everything else went very well
 and I was even comfortable enough to leave the project prior to completion as I knew Mr.
 Burlingame had the project well in hand.  I look forward to the next project with USUS.

Keep up the good work!

Matt Olson
Regulatory Compliance Survey Manager 
Hercules Offshore, Inc.
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